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August 31, 2023 

 

Dear William Land Families, 

 

Welcome to the 2023-2024 school year as we embark and celebrate our 109th year!  The longevity and sustainability of 

a vibrant, safe, and enriching school such as ours require a common vision shared amongst all stakeholders, a student-

centric perspective, and intentional decision-making for the betterment of every William Land Lion.  As a result, our 

staff created a Focus Wheel as a set of expectations we have set for ourselves to ensure the highest quality of 

education is available to your student.   

 

A strong partnership between home, school, and community is an essential ingredient to our collaborative efforts.   We 

rely on our families to HELP US HELP YOUR STUDENT.  Please review tips below to ensure an engaging and 

thriving school year:  

 

 Ensure all your contact information is current in Infinite Campus and with your teachers 

 Access Google Classroom for announcements and assignments 

 Check your emails and voicemails for information from school and your teachers 

 Check the school website at http://williamland.scusd.edu/ on a regular basis for updates  

 Have a quiet place for your student to complete assignments 

 Help your student met or exceed their trimester SRC goals 

 Help your student master their grade level math foundational skills 

 Ask your student about his/her day and what they learned on a daily basis (use the teacher’s weekly 

newsletters as talking points)  

 Help practice and apply Leader in Me habits and  in your daily home lives  

 Take the time to help at PTA school-wide events and chaperone on field trips 

 

Be sure to save the date for our upcoming Back-to-School-Night on Wednesday, September 6th.  Your attendance is 

crucial as you learn about the year’s standards, expectations, curriculum, and grade level as well as school-wide 

initiatives.   

 

On behalf of the faculty, staff, and PTA, we thank you in allowing us to be a part of this privileged journey within your 

student’s life.   

 

“Together Everyone Achieves More.” 

~Author unknown~ 

 

Sincerely,  

Ms. Lee Carlson 

https://williamland.scusd.edu/sites/main/files/focus_wheel_2023-2024_eng.pdf
http://williamland.scusd.edu/

